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23 June 2025  
Primary – Year 5EH Hull Truck Theatre Visit   
   
   
     
   
   
   
   
Dear Parent/Carer   
   
We are excited to let you know that we have organised an educational visit for Year 5EH to 
visit Hull Truck Theatre on Thursday 3 July 2025.   
   
As part of the Royal Shakespeare Company’s Associate Schools Programme, the children 
have the exciting opportunity to perform scenes from Romeo and Juliet, which the children 
have worked hard rehearsing, in the theatre. We will also watch other schools perform and 
have the support of the Royal Shakespeare Company and the Truck Theatre staff. Parents 
are able to attend the event this year- please see letter emailed on 19 May.   
   
Parents who are coming to the performance are welcome to take their child home after the 
event. Please include this in the form below.  
  
We will leave Winthorpe Road by school minibus at 10am and return to the school at 
approximately 3pm, traffic permitting.   
   
Whilst there is no cost to you for this visit, your consent will still be required for your child to 
attend no later than Friday 27 June.  Please complete this form to give consent for your 
child to take part in this trip.  
   
Learners must wear their school uniforms and bring a packed lunch. If your child is eligible 
for free school meals and you would like to order a packed lunch from school, please 
contact the office on ppsoffice@hessleacademy.com. The deadline for ordering is 12:30pm 
on Friday 27 June.  
   
We look forward to an amazing trip with 5EH learners.    
   
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.   
   
Yours faithfully   

    
Mrs E Holmes  
Class Teacher   
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